
HI AND
WELCOME
TO THE
WEE 2020!

Christ’s Hospital School 

We are pleased to announce 
that the WEE will be held at 
Christ’s Hospital School, in 
Horsham. Situated 3 miles from 
the town of Horsham, this 
unique charity school gives 
students the opportunity to 
stay at a prestigious boarding 
school which boasts fantastic 
facilities in a beautiful campus. 
Don't be surprised if the dining 
hall reminds you of a Harry 
Potter set!

We hope you have all seen the guidelines launch 
and are very excited for the WEE 2020!
As we want to keep you updated as we get 
closer to the 2020 competition, we are 
revealing one of the most important 
things, where the competition will 
take place.


